
Feb 24, 2017 
 
Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Samantha Koopman OR 
 
Dear Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Koopman, 
 
I am a 5th generation Oregonian living in the Clatskanie area.  I was educated in Beaverton and received 
2 masters degrees from Portland State University.  I taught in colleges in the Portland area for many 
years and eventually became a clinical social worker for a hospice organization.  I am now retired and 
have lived in rural Oregon for over 
24 years. 
 
Something must be done to get big money out of buying our representatives.  Otherwise we continue to 
degrade our republic into a government of and by the rich, and serving corporations who sponsor the 
campaigns of candidates..  This situation is contrary to everything best about a nation borne out of a 
human desire for liberty, equality and fairness.  Please support this and any bill that makes running for 
public office within the means of any qualified Oregonian interested in serving the public. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ms. Mary Duvall 
73151 Lost Creek Rd 
Clatskanie, OR 97016-2516 
(503) 728-2959 
 
 
 


